

THE WITTENBERG CENTER FOR ALTERNATIVE RESOURCES

April 6,1994

Dear Friends.

Thank you so much for your support at this critical time. As you know, the United Nations looks like it is going to pursue a procedural maneuver that will effectively disacredit all the hundreds of environmental, women's, and human rights groups that became active at the UN through the Earth Summit. We are working on getting US support for blocking this maneuver, but we also need your letters to prevent denial of access while these actions play out

We hope to continue to justify your faith in us, and will be sending you updates on the situation soon. For your convenience, I am enclosing a sample letter that you may wish to use on your letterhead. Even a handwritten note will be of help. It is crucial that your letters be faxed to me at 212-595-7813 by Monday as I will be meeting with UN representatives on Tuesday. If you would, could you also mail a signed copy of the letter to the Center's address for our files. Thank you again for taking the time to give us your support.

Warmest regards.